
 
This is the last newsletter of this academic year and what a year it has been…. 

As another year draws to a close, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our parents and carers for the 

support and co-operation you have given us this year.  North Walkden would not be same without the positive 

relationships we foster. 

We look forward to working with you all again in September for another busy year! 

I would like to wish all our year 6 children well as they start the next part of their journey - high school!! You are an 

absolute credit to our school and I wish you all the very best for the future. Keep working hard and ‘Reaching for the 

Stars’. 

Goodbye also to our year 6 parents. I know I will see some of you again with younger children but for those for 

whom this is your last link with North Walkden - all the very best for the future. It has been a pleasure working with 

and knowing you for all these years. 

For any families leaving us tomorrow, I wish you all the best. 

Finally, I would like to say thank you to all the staff and children. The staff for working so hard each and every day 

and to our children for making North Walkden a truly lovely place to work  you are a delight to see each and every 

day and I am proud that you are pupils at North Walkden. 

Have a lovely summer holiday and enjoy spending time together. I look forward to seeing you all in September. 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Warburton 

This week… 

Staffing: I am pleased to announce that Ms Omar and Mrs Ng will join the team supporting the children at lunch 

time in September. 

Headteacher’s Weekly Awards  - WELL DONE TO OUR STARS OF THE WEEK 
All the children get a special mention in the Achievement assembly on Friday and will bring home a certificate 

detailing the reason for their award. 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Wyatt 
Darius 

Blaine 
Sapphire 

Oliver 
Mobeen 

Amy 
Amelie-Jo 

Adeyemi 
Milo 

Alice 
Enzo 

Mason 
Thomas 

Whole 
Class 



Year 6 Summer Show: After weeks of rehearsals and preparation our Year 6 Class performed Pirates of the Curry 

Bean' for everyone. It was absolutely wonderful! The acting, the singing, the costumes and props were all very 

professional and all the hard work from everyone really showed. There are definitely some future stars of the stage 

and screen in that class! Well done Year 6! 

School Council and Road Safety Champions: Mrs Seddon would like to say a huge thankyou to all of the School 

Councillors and Road Safety Champions for all of their efforts and hard work. They have, worked tirelessly this 

academic year to help make our school a brighter and safer environment to enjoy. A special shout out to our current 

Y6 representatives who will be leaving us for new adventures, I'm sure your new schools will be privileged to have 

you. Good luck!  

I hope you all have a lovely summer break, stay safe. 

Mrs Seddon 

End of term activities:  All the children have had fun days this week or planned for next week.  KS1 have enjoyed 

their bump and bounce day. KS2 have had a water fun day, I wonder who was the wettest!  

Year 2 trip: Year 2 have been on an exciting adventure to the Runway centre learning all about planes.  It was a 

fantastic trip, the sun was shining and the children were an absolute credit to the school and to you.  They saw lots 

of different planes and Jaqueline also arranged a surprise visit to see concord too. 

Next September: In September the Year 2 class will be dismissed from the main Infant door rather than the 

classroom – can parents and carers please wait on the Infant playground for the teacher to dismiss.  Thank you 

After school clubs: 

In preparation for the new school year, surveys will open tonight at 6pm on School Spider for you to book your child 

onto an after school club in September if they wish to attend. If you are able to complete the survey then your child 

will have a place. If the survey is no longer showing then it is full. You can request to go on the waiting list, just get in 

touch with the school office. Please be aware: From September, all children in Years 1 and 4 should be collected 

from their classroom at 4pm once the club has finished. Year 5 and 6 can be dismissed from the office or walk home 

if consent has been provided. 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

Year 1 
PE Sports led by Premier (20 children) 

Multisports 

Miss Howarth: Mindfulness (12 

children) 
  

Year 2 Mrs Blackshaw: Art (12 children)   

Year 3 
Mrs O'Reilly: Arts and Crafts (15 

children)  

PE Sports led by Premier (20 

children) Handball 

  

Year 4   

Year 5   

Mrs Seddon: Art (15 children) 
PE Sports led by Premier (20 

children) Multisport 

Year 6 

Miss Worsley - Year 6 booster - small 

group all year - children chosen by 

teachers and contacted separately. 

 

Welcome messages:  These have been sent home this week via email/school spider. 

 



We have our move up morning when the children will spend the day in their new classroom with their new teacher, 

getting familiar with the changes to come in September 

 
 

School communication:  Please ensure you are logged into your school spider app so that you receive all the 

important messages we send out.  If you need to download the app again, its ‘School Spider’ and then you can 

simply go to the log in page and click forgot password to reset your log in details.  

Contacting School: If you wish to contact school then you can email us on 

NorthWalkdenPrimary.PupilContact@salford.gov.uk and we will respond the same day or call 0161 921 2921.  

Kind regards, Mrs Warburton 

mailto:NorthWalkdenPrimary.PupilContact@salford.gov.uk

